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Distinguished members of the committee, vote ought not to pass on LD2167,"An Act 
to Develop Maine's Economy and Strengthen Its Workforce by Establishing an Office
of New Americans.”  This is a very bad plan.  Between lack of housing and Maine 
suffering from current progressive policies and other reasons laid out by Steve 
Robinson  in an August Maine Wire article, these outline why. Even my nine year old
son could see it is a bad plan.  It seems like the current administration wants to drive 
away Americans and destroy what is left of the idealistic and quaint Maine I moved to
over 20 years ago. I don’t want Maine to become the trash pit New York City is now 
because of the influx of illegal migrants.  Vote ought not to pass LD2167.


